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The Honorable Robert Olson, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 144-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Olson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 397 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 397 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 397 would prescribe the appointment and qualifications of delegates regarding 

conventions under Article V of the Constitution of the United States.  In addition, the Legislature 

would create a Joint Committee of Correspondence that would be responsible for communications 

with the delegates. 

 

 According to Legislative Administrative Services, the enactment of SB 397 would have no 

fiscal effect outside the normal operations of the Legislature.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Karen Clowers, Legislative Services  


